
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Parent 

Bulletin 24.1.24 

Starting from Monday 29th January, Year 

11 students will have the opportunity to 

sit a second set of PPEs. These will be 

used to assess different papers to those 

sat in November. 

We will also be using this opportunity to 

support students in exam strategy. 

Students will be given support with 

timings and how to approach the exam 

questions. 

Please be aware, all students will have 

been given their exam timetable on 

Friday 19th January, please do review 

this with your child and ensure there 

are no errors with personal details or 

the entries to the exams.  

If you have any questions, please email 

Mrs Highton on  

exams@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk. 

It was great to see so many of you at the Year 

11 Progress Evening on Thursday. If you were 

unable to attend but wish to arrange an 

appointment, please email Miss Westley on 

jwestley@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk. 

Prom 2024! 

Just a reminder that Prom is being held on 

Friday 28th June at The Alverton in Truro. 

Tickets are available on ParentPay, please 

ensure you have ticked consent for your child 

to attend. The tickets are £50, however this 

can be paid in installments.   

Careers Fair 

The rearranged Careers Fair will now take 

place on Thursday 25th January between 

5:00pm and 7:00pm. There will be stands from 

employers, apprenticeship schemes as well as 

the local colleges and universities for you to 

speak with. 

CELT Cup 

The Celt Cup has been rearranged and will 

now take place on Friday 8th February at St 

Austell Rugby Club.  

Thursday 25th January - Poltair Career’s Fair 

5:00pm – 7:00pm. 

Saturday 27th January – Callywith College 

Open Event (click here to register) 

Thursday 8th February – CELT Cup 

Year 11 PPEs 
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The next wave of Masterclasses began on Tuesday 23rd January. These sessions will 

focus on closing gaps in knowledge identified in the first series of PPEs.  Your child 

will have received a letter on Thursday 18th January with details of their 

personalised offer. We are also offering independent revision sessions that are 

supported by staff alongside the masterclasses. If you have any questions regarding 

the masterclass programme please email Miss Westley on 

jwestley@poltair.cornwall.sch.uk. 

Day Subjects 

Tuesday English 
Art 
Computer Science 
Geography History 
Hospitality 
Independent revision session - English 

Wednesday Science 
French 
Independent revision session - Maths 

Thursday Maths 
Further Maths 
History 
Spanish 
French 
Art 
Independent revision session - Science 

 

 

Past Papers 

Please use the links below to access papers for revision. 
 
English, Science, Geography, DT 
AQA | Find past papers and mark schemes 
 
Maths, French, Spanish, History 
Past papers | Past exam papers | Pearson qualifications 

Year 11 PPE 

Masterclasses 
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